
Andrea Gyger

From:

Sent: Saturday, September 13, 2014 3:03 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: sorry this is  little late and you don't have to put me in there

I think the rules are just fine the way they are, if changing the wording simplifies things, then that is good for all of us. I 

do however agree with the comment about the Electronic Notarization.  Audrey Spaulding, Notary in Carbondale,CO 
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